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Project Update – Plains Road Sewer Line Reconstruction 

Date: 2/24/2025 

Work for the week of 2/24/2025 

Due to cold temperatures and a snow storm, no work happened last week.  At this point, all main line 

piping has been installed and all new sewer man holes have been installed.   

This week, we plan to shut the road down Monday thru Wednesday in order to run a future main line 

across Plains Road to George Lane.  This is a length of pipe that won’t bee connected to any homes but 

will be available if houses along George Lane would like to connect sometime in the future. 

Work this week will only be for the 2 to 3 days and then we will shut the project down.  The next step, 

once warmer weather arrives, is to start connecting more homes to the new system.  But due to frost, 

we are electing to wait until the weather breaks in order to continue.  The site will be cleaned up and 

the road will remain open until such time. 

As for this week, continue to be aware of construction equipment and dump trucks making sudden 

stops, transporting materials and stopping traffic intermittently.  Pipe, concrete structures and materials 

will be transported from our staging area to the site as needed with a loader, so please stay alert. 

 

Thank-you, 

 


